Brendon Roberts

Subject: FW: Request to review of applicant’s response to submissions for the Sandstone
Precinct, 23-33 Bridge Street & 35-39 Bridge Street, Sydney.

From: Mark Jansons

Sent: Friday, 16 June 2017 3:25 PM

To: Brendon Roberts

Cc: Audrey Samuel; Stuart Clark

Subject: FW: Request to review of applicant’s response to submissions for the Sandstone Precinct, 23-33 Bridge

Street & 35-39 Bridge Street, Sydney.

Hi Brendon,

As per the EPA correspondence dated 1 March 2017 (ref DOC16/577670-04), the Environment Protection Authority
has no comments regarding the below proposal.

Regards,
Mark

Mark Jansons | Regional Operations Officer —- NWRL | Metropolitan Infrastructure Section | Report pollution and
environmental incidents 131 555
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